
 

Wednesday’s Folder 

Book Fair 
The Scholastic book fair will be coming to St. Cajetan in November. The book fair earns 
Scholastic dollars for our classrooms, allowing the school to choose books and other needed 
items. Preschool through 8th grade students attend the fair, which is held in Memorial Hall.  

 
Set up will be Monday, 11/7 from 6-8pm. We will hold the fair Wednesday, 
11/9, from 8am-2pm, with an evening fair from 6-8pm, and also Thursday, 
11/10, from 8am-2pm, with an after school fair from 2:30-3:30pm (This is also 
the day of our Veteran’s Day Service, so bring along a family member to shop 
with you). Clean up will be immediately following the after school fair.  

 
We depend on volunteers to make this another successful fair. If you can lend your time on any 
of these dates, please contact Eileen Durkin at ​etdurkin@hotmail.com​. We break the daytime 
shifts into 8am-11am and 11am-2pm shifts. In addition to ringing up the items, kids need help 
choosing and finding items and calculating if they have enough money for their purchases. 
Thanks so much! 
 
Guided Reading Reports 
Students in grades KG-3rd grade will be bringing home a Guided Reading report today. This will 
give you some baseline information on your child’s reading level and the program we will be 
using to remediate and enhance student learning. Please review these reports and if you have any 
further questions, your child’s teacher will be happy to answer them.  
 
Halloween  
Our Pre-K thru 3rd grade children will be allowed to dress up and participate in 
our Halloween parade this year. Our 4th-8th grade children may dress down in 
orange or black colors. Classroom teachers will be sending details next week.  
 
 
Halloween Candy 
If you have any extra candy left after October 31st, the Parish Peanut Butter and Jelly Brigade 
would be happy to take it off your hands. They use the candy when packing lunches for those 
less fortunate. Extra candy can be dropped off in the Parish Center.  
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Pack the House Night 
The girls basketball program is having their “Pack the House” day on Sunday, 
October 30th as it is the last scheduled home game for our 8th grade girls.  The 
games will be played at 2:00 and 3:00.  
 
Shout Out 
A HUGE shout out goes to Mr. and Mrs. Rogala who have dedicated so much of their time 
planning Homecoming, the Pep Rally and the Walkathon. You truly are a blessing to our school.  
 
T.R.I.P. 
The Tuition Reduction Incentive Program, or TRIP, is an opportunity that benefits both our 
school and our families. Individuals can purchase gift certificates to a wide variety of retailers 
(i.e., grocery stores, gas stations, restaurants, etc.), and a portion of that purchase goes right back 
to St. Cajetan. Once a family’s account reaches $250 – the minimum contribution required for 
each school family – any additional revenue from the gift certificates is shared between the 
school and the family, resulting in a reduction in tuition. ​Click here​ to learn more and view our 
merchant’s list.  
 
Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of some parents to help sort Walkathon shirts tomorrow in Memorial Hall at 
7:45 am. If you can assist, please check in at the office for a pass. Thank you! 
 
Walkathon 
Our Walkathon will take place this Friday. T-shirts will be going home tomorrow. These are to 
be worn on Friday, along with school gym pants and gym shoes.​ ​The Grand Prize for the 
Walkathon was upgraded to a 2 night weekend stay at the Sheraton Grand Chicago with a choice 
of breakfast or lunch at the LB Bistro Patisserie. For every $50 children raise, they will receive a 
raffle ticket for this prize. The more money they raise, the better their chance to win. We look 
forward to a beautiful day! 
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